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25/04/2022 

MS Jenny Turner 
4 / 45 Bangaroo ST 
NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

I strongly object to the creation of a child care facility on an existing family residence plot. The 
street cannot cope with more traffic especially at peak morning times when there are commuter 
cars, school buses, city buses, cyclists and pedestrians. I know as I am challenged every 
morning exiting my driveway due to the poor visibility, speed and number of vehicles. There 
have been many occasions where near misses have been experienced. 

It will be only a matter of time before there is a fatal accident as there has already been vehicle 
collisions and cyclist accidents. 

The placement of a child care will do nothing to improve and will negatively impact this family 
friendly suburb. 
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